
 

 

 

 

OMAGH COUNTY PRIMARY SCHOOL UNIFORM 2024-2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Over the last two years we have had to make many adaptions within school, many of which 

we are delighted we no longer have to keep in place. 

However, one change we did make was the introduction of a school PE kit which can we 

worn both indoors and outdoors. The new PE half zipped tops and black bottoms have been 

very popular and positively received by both pupils and parents in terms of their versatility 

and design. 

The wearing of our school PE kit on PE /Outdoor Learning days is one change we are keen to 

maintain. Children will therefore be allowed/expected to wear PE kits on PE/Outdoor 

Learning days. 

School Uniform 

 
 
 
 
 

  Grey cardigans with 
school logos are no 
longer produced and 
therefore no longer part 
of our school uniform. 
All children should have 
a shirt and tie and a red 
sweatshirt with the 
school logo 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Girls may wear 
pinafores or skirts. 
Summer dresses can 
also be worn summer 
term 
Boys grey trousers  

 
 
 

  School shoes must be 
completely black. 

  

 

 



PE Kit  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Sweatshirts may be worn instead 
of half zipped tops. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

All tops should have a school logo 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  PE bottoms should be black and 
have no stripes or logos. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Trainers should be all black- 
these are readily available in 
numerous shops to buy. 
NO colours or stripes etc 

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https://www.amazon.co.uk/School-Uniform-Shirts-Girls-Sports/dp/B084VVF953&psig=AOvVaw3NV0ZxjL7Vcus15-DAyTYX&ust=1620660066395000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOD-4LzzvPACFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE

